
Greetings: 
  
I live in the flight path(s) for Centennial Airport; there seems to be no control in place for 
noise levels in the flight paths.  I am frequently woken up, at 7:00am or earlier, to 
extreme noise from airplanes and helicopters. 
  
I also work in a building that is located right off of the Airport’s waiting and airplane 
parking area, I can’t hear the noise from the office, I just get the lovely stench of jet fuel 
that leaks into my building. 
  
Please feel free to contact me if you would like documentation, i.e. recordings of the 
airplane noise, from my home.  I would be happy to assist in any way necessary. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  
Best Regards,  
Susan Turgeon 
Office Manager/HR Manager 
Vista International Technologies, Inc. 
8001 S. InterPort Blvd. 
Ste. 260 
Englewood, CO 80112 
(303) 690-8300 
sturgeon@viti.us.com 


